
April 12th, 1927.

Hon. Athanase David, 
Minister of Education, 
Quebec, Que.

My dear Mr. Minister:-

-, , I am today in receipt of aletter from the Hon. Walter Mitchell, Chairman of 
the Protestant Committee of the Department of
ucation, in which he encloses copy of your letter 

of April 5th to him.

^ ^he grant of ^25,000 to theProtestant Normal School now conducted at Macdonald 
oilege is very greatly appreciated by all interested 

i*A tae ^training of Protestant teachers. ^e shall use 
part of the grant for strengthening the course for 
the training of teachers for high schools and academies.

With many thanks and all good 
I am, dear Mr. Minister,wishes,

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


